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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023 

November 

Wednesday 30th FOTFS Quiz Night 

December 

Sunday 4th   FOTFS Christmas Fair 

Monday 5th  Hand Bell Club Performance 

   Wells Cathedral 

Wednesday 7th Y1 Nativity 

   School Hall at 9:30am 

Wednesday 7th Reception Nativity  

   Trinity Church at 2pm 

Friday 9th  Hobgoblin Performances  

   The Snow Queen 

Monday 12th  Y3 a ‘Christmas Show’ 

   School Hall at 2pm 

Monday 12th  Y4 Carol Concert 

   Trinity Church at 6:30pm 

Tuesday 13th  Y2 Carol Concert 

   School Hall at 2pm 

Friday 16th  End of term 2 

 

Reminders & Deadlines 

November 

Friday 25th  Christmas Fair Ticket Sale 

Monday 28th  Christmas Fair Ticket Sale 

Friday 25th   Christmas Lunch Order 

Monday 28th  Return Raffle Tickets 
 

Christmas Performances 

All Christmas performances, 

whether at school or at the church, 

are two people per child.  We will 

not be issuing tickets but will be 

checking off class lists on the door.  All year groups will 

also perform to the whole school so any siblings at 

Trinity will see each other perform.  If both parents 

cannot attend, a grandparent or other relative or family 

friend is welcome to attend in the place of the parent 

or parents who cannot be here.  If you are unable to get 

childcare and need to bring a younger brother or sister, 

that child will count as one of the two people attending. 

Thank you in advance for your support; the children 

have been busy learning their lines and the songs and it 

has been lovely listening to them rehearse 

 

 
Please order via ParentPay by 

Friday 25th November 
 

Our Bible Story this half-term 

is: 

“Jonah & The Whale” 
 

 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for 

Term 2 (November-December) is now due and 

available to pay for through ParentPay.  Also, 

anyone that is still yet to pay for Term 1 

(September-October) and able to contribute, this 

is still open on ParentPay.  Any problems or 

questions, please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone for your 

donations to Children in Need.  

We raised £331.50! 

 

The winners of the 

colouring competition will be announced 

in school on Wednesday! 
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Read to Succeed 

Children who have read at home every day since the 

beginning of term are now reaching their third 

reading certificate, Fantastic Reader.  We really 

appreciate support from home with reading and 

know that our children who read frequently at 

home make much better progress as a result so 

please do whatever you can to make time to listen 

to and read to your child (both are important!) – it 

makes such a positive difference.  

 

If anyone is unsure about how 

best to help their child with 

reading, or if there is anything 

else we can do to help, please 

speak to your child’s class 

teacher who will be only too 

happy to do what they can to 

support you. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Break Out 

Bath Rugby Foundation in 

partnership with Somerset Active 

Sports Partnership are proud to 

be delivering Winter Breakout as 

part of the Holiday Activity Food 

project. We welcome you and your children to 

attend our holiday project at Trinity First School, 

Frome on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd 

December and enjoy the following activities: 

 

• Multi-Sports Games & Activities which include 

golf, dance & fitness, tag rugby, football, 

dodgeball, and a Santa run (costumes 

provided).  

• Festive Arts & Crafts which include Christmas 

cards, wall art, present wrapping and many 

more.  

• Festive Food Creations which include healthy 

wrap and sandwich making ready to be served 

with our hot soup (all food provided). 

 

If you have any questions or are having trouble 

booking through the Playwaze site, please email  

and we will support where we can. 

 

The booking link and further information is here  
 

 

 

 

 

  

FOTFS news - next page  

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
mailto:contact@bathrugbyfoundation.com
https://playwaze.com/bath-rugby-foundation---breakout/bpnclfn74h7/session-display?eventId=ActivityBlocks/2657-B


Trinity School Newsletter 11 of the Autumn Term – Friday 25th November 2022 
Tel: 01373 461949  Email: office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk  Visit: www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

Trinity First School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. 

We expect all our staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Page | 3 

 

 
Just a reminder that your children should all have now 

brought home their prize draw tickets.  If you or your 

friends and family wish to purchase any please write 

your/their details on the ticket stub and return the 

stubs and money (cash only) to school by Monday 28th 

November. Please keep hold of your purchased tickets 

but return any unused ones to use for redistribution.  If 

you would like to purchase more than the 10 tickets that 

were issued to your child please make us or your child’s 

class teacher aware so that we can get more tickets to 

you.  Thank you and Good Luck! 

 

 Thermae Bath Spa voucher for 2 

 2 Annual Garden Memberships to The Newt 

 Bottle of The Newt’s Winston Champagne Cyder 

 Frisbee Golf Voucher - Mendip Activity Centre 

 £100 shopping voucher courtesy of Netitude 

 £10 voucher for Frome Boulder Rooms 

 2 x £20 IG Sports vouchers 

 Bundle of Books from Hunting Raven 

 3L bag of Lilleys Bee Sting Cider 

 £20 M&S voucher courtesy of Framework Joinery 

 Gelato for 4 Voucher - Palette and Pasture 

and many more… 
 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

FOTFS will aim to do a Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

each half term.  In the meantime, if you have any 

uniform needs, please email tsafrome@yahoo.com 

or, if you’d prefer, speak to your class teacher who 

can speak to us on your behalf. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

New Date 

30th 
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Siblings and friends are welcome. 

Tickets will be on sale every Monday and Friday in 

the playground after school. 

 

Payments can also be made via PayPal to 

tsafrome@yahoo.com.  Please use the ‘Friends and 

Family” option and confirm in the details your 

child’s name and class. Tickets can be collected on 

the door or from the school office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

A big THANK YOU to everyone 

who supported our coffee 

morning (and extra cake sale) on 

Friday. 

 

We raised £195.75 for Children in need and 

FOTFS. 
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